DOCKET NUMBER

PROD. & UTIL. FAC. 50 321,330

ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460

May 15, 1971

ADVINISTRATOR

Mr. Harold L. Price Director of Regulation U. S. Atomic Energy Commission Washington, D. C. 20345

Dear Mr. Price:

Thank you for your letter of February 10, 1971, to

Mr. Ruckelshaus requesting comments on the Draft Detailed Statement

on the Environmental Considerations related to the proposed construction of the Midland Plant, Units 1 and 2. The enclosed report

constitutes a summary of the technical comments developed by the

various operating offices of the Environmental Protection Agency.

We would appreciate receiving your compilation of comments by other agencies when it is completed. If this Agency can assist you further in this matter, we would be happy to do so.

Sincerely Hours

Thomas E. Carroll

Assistant Administrator for

Planning and Management

Enclosure

